

Tillingham Pre-School Newsletter

Spring Term second half





We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you back after the half term, we hope you've had a lovely break. Its nice to see the children have come back refreshed and full of energy, we love hearing all their stories. We have lots planned this term, a new topic, dress up days and making gifts for a special person.



Topic work



'Our favourite food' was a great success and the children worked very hard cutting around pictures and sticking them making plates of food. Some plates went home to show you and I'm sure you would agree lots of hard work went into them, all the children were proud of their plate.

Our new topic this term is 'Our pets' this is always a great conversation starter so we ask you if your child can bring in a picture of their pet or pets to put on our wall. If you don't have pets how about the child's favourite animal, could be anything, we can't wait to hear all about them!



School readiness sessions

The children have enjoyed all the different activities while developing their fine motor skills. We will continue with this as we have seen such an improvement in areas such as name writing, I'm sure you have too. Please look at our Facebook page for pictures.

The children change into their shoes from their wellies many times during the session, we ask you to encourage them to put their shoes on by themselves making sure they are on the right foot as we still have a lot of 'penguin' feet.

Special events

March Birthdays Sammy - 27th

World book day - Thursday 2nd March We look forward to seeing lots of wonderful costumes

Red Nose day - Friday 17th March Make you hair as crazy as you can and please bring £1

AGM - Friday 17th March. Cricket pavilion 8pm Come and join us for a drink and keep our Pre School running.

Mothers day - Sunday 19th March

Reminders

Please ensure that your child brings a coat every day and a pair of wellies as we can never trust the British weather and we always try to go outside!

Please name everything, it makes it so much easier for the children (and us)

Please do not bring any food or drink

into the hall except lunch boxes on a Monday, please remember we are NUT FREE.

If you have any questions or would like any further information please speak to Karen or Emma, alternatively feel free to send a message to your child's key person.

Please visit our webpage: www.tillinghampreschool.co.uk

Important Dates

Spring term: Monday 9th January -Friday 31st march

Half term: 13th- 17th February Easter Holidays 3rd - 14th April

Summer term: Monday 17th April - Friday 21st July

1st May - Mayday bank holiday 8th May - Bank holiday for Coronation of the King Half term: 29th May-2nd June









